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Term 6 Week 1 June 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Hot, Hot, Hot! 
 
It is set to be a particularly how weekend but thank you, already, to 
parents whom have been applying sunscreen before school and providing 
named hats for children to wear when they are outside. As we try to 
increasingly make the most of our outside spaces it helps us to feel more 
assured that children will be less likely to overheat and enjoy their 
opportunities to be at the field. 
 
As there seems to be an increase in numbers of people contracting Covid 
19; albeit slow, it does go to show that our continued adherence to one-
way systems, regular cleaning, fewer pupils in the hall and good self-
hygiene was the right decision. Therefore, we will not be easing any of 
these initiatives before the summer break. I would ask that you please 
wear a face mask whilst on the school site and maintain a sensible social 
distance whilst queuing to come into the playground. 
 
We all look forward to regulations being relaxed but where we can do our 
bit towards this goal, we should. 
 
Have a great weekend and be sun safe as you do. 
 
 
Mr F. E. Westmorland 

 
 

Reminders 

 

-Please ensure your child has a 

water bottle with them in school. 

It may be a good idea for them to 

have a hat and some sun cream 

for lunch time play. 

 

-We still have some slots 

available for parents evening. 

Please ring the office as soon as 

possible to book your place. If 

you are unable to attend we can 

arrange a telephone slot with the 

class teacher instead. 

 

-If you had any trouble accessing 

the free school meal vouchers 

over the half-term, please let us 

know as we are able to print 

them out for you. 

Year 2 Tie-Dye 
 
 

Here are some lovely photos of Year 2 during their 70’s tie-dye 
session from decade’s week. They had a great time dyeing their own 

groovy headbands!   

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
 

The Scholastic Book Fair will be 
arriving on the 30th June, more 

information will follow next 
week. We will be sending out a 

link with the option to place 
book orders online from 

Wednesday 16th June.  
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